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January 11, 2021
Dear Ms. Sullivan,

I want to express our sincere gratitude for the South Florida Planning Council's
outstanding contribution to our business. The COVID relief SFRPC provided came at the
perfect time. We had applied for an EIDLE loan, never to hear a response. We tried to get
funding from commercial lending sources to no avail. The only help we received came
from SFRPC.

Your team has been fantastic to work with. I'll like to recognize Jeff Tart and Steve
Foreman for their excellent leadership. Without their help, we indeed would have had
more significant finical troubles.

I'll want to praise all the staff at SFRPC for all the creative work and dedication in helping
us. SFRPC thinks outside of the box, understand our needs, and perform, unlike
commercial lenders.

Your dedication to continually strive to provide the ideal experience has been a wonderful
reality for us.

[ genuinely want to Thank You for all that you do.
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